## HARVARD UNIVERSITY

THE GRADUATE SCHOOL OF ARTS AND SCIENCES

24 University Hall, Cambridge, Massachusetts 28 February 1913

My dear Sir:

In behalf of Dean Haskins, who is now on his way to Europe, I desire to acknowledge with thanks your very interesting letter of February 25 in regard to Mr. D. C. Harvey. Your statement in regard to Mr. Harvey will certainly carry great weight with our Committee on Fellowships. In the past, however, it has never happened that we have seen our way clear to award the Bayard Cutting Fellowship to a student who had not already completed a period of residence at this University.

Leorg A Mobinson.

Yours very truly,

Professor Archibald MacMechan